
From: Deer Park RV Owners Assoc. dprvoa@gmail.com
Subject: September Board of Director Letter

Date: September 6, 2021 at 7:23 AM
To: undisclosed-recipients:;

Bcc: bwheat466@gmail.com

HOA NEWS
 SEPTEMBER 2021

Hello and Happy September. We have a few things happening this month before some of
our residents take off for the winter.

1: Firefighters thank you Social and Bar B Que, this is a community event   to recognize the
fire team that works out of the Deer Park Airport and   lives here in the park to include the
team of Pilots and their families. 
   
  Where: The Pavilion
     When:  Tuesday September 7th

     Time:    6PM to 8PM
     Bring: Please bring a dish to share, enough for 12 servings at least, If you  would like to
make a donation towards the Bar-B-Que Ribs, Drinks and       
     Condiments, thank you.

     We look forward to seeing you all there.

2:  We have finally set a date for completing the work on the dog park. We need volunteers
to help with the finishing work. 

When: Monday September 13th
Time:   10 am
Bring:  Your enthusiasm, work tools (rakes, shovels, gloves, clippers)
Hope to see you there with a smile. 
It’s been a pleasure to represent you and hope to see you all next year!!!

Gary   President
Pam    Vice President
Chris   Secretary
Joe      Treasurer
Greg    Advisory


